
 
 

 
PNPI is excited to provide a digital credential to individuals who have completed our Federal 
Student Aid Boot Camp on July 11-12, 2024. Offered on the Credly platform, digital badges can 
be displayed in email signatures, electronic copies of a resume, and on social media sites like 
LinkedIn, Facebook and Twitter/X. There is no fee for the badge, and acceptance of the badge 
lies with the participant once it is issued by PNPI. 

 
What does a PNPI digital badge provide? 

 
● A web-enabled version of your credential(s) that can be shared online. 

● A more efficient way of posting your credential(s) to social media platforms. 

● Labor market insights that relate your skills to available jobs. 

● A trusted method for real-time credential verification. 
 

On Monday, July 15th, recipients who attended all sessions of PNPI’s Federal Student Aid 
Boot Camp and completed a boot camp survey will receive an email inviting them to claim 
their badge. Individuals must have attended each session of the boot camp in order to be eligible 
for a digital badge.  

A preview of the badge is below. It can also be found at: 
  https://www.credly.com/org/pnpi/badge/pnpi-federal-student-aid-boot-camp  
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